
 

The Faculty Development Committee and IQAC, in association with IOT Academy, organized a 5-day online 

program on the topic “Teaching in the Digital Era” from 22nd to 26th April 2024. A total of 53 faculty members 

benefited from the session. The talk focused on the use of different applications and tools, such as Canva, AI 

tools, E-content delivery and ICT tools. The sessions were provided by experienced resource persons through the 

IOT Academy.  

 

 

 



 

 

The second program, a series of ongoing sessions on ‘Time Management and Achieving through S.M.A.R.T Goal 

Setting’, is being conducted by the esteemed Mr Sridhar Jayaraman, a renowned Management Consultant and 

Business Adviser. His expertise and pro bono service, which we deeply appreciate, have been instrumental in 

enhancing the productivity of our faculty and staff. The sessions, which started on 16th May 2024, are a valuable 

opportunity for all to learn and grow.  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


